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Steven Badger Quoted in Claims Journal: Texas
Supreme Court Clarifies Bad Faith in Appraisal
Process

July 2, 2019

Steven Badger, a partner in the Dallas office of Zelle LLP, was quoted in a
Claims Journal article titled “Texas Supreme Court Clarifies Bad Faith in
Appraisal Process.” The article discusses two recent Texas Supreme Court
decisions addressing the situations in which an insurance company can face
extracontractual statutory bad faith exposure after timely payment of an
appraisal award. Click here to read “Texas Supreme Court Clarifies Bad Faith
in Appraisal Process.”
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